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In the many years that we have had voting by mail we haven’t had an issue with 

fraud.   In fact when we went to vote by mail more people voted.   The increase was 

significant.  This is the only way for many people to vote.   Single parents.  Elders.  

College age people.   Working 1-3 jobs people.   The poor people.   The people afraid 

to leave their houses for any reason.  This has been a help for Oregon.  I realize that 

some people in the future will try to ignore our votes saying it’s ridden with fraud.   

We can’t let that happen.   We can help elect the right people to do the job  


